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COMMENTS ON THE UNFPA DRAFT COUNTRY PROGRAMME DOCUMENT FOR TIMOR-LESTE 

 

Second regular session 2025 

Comments by Germany UNFPA country/regional office response to comments 

Germany welcomes the new draft CPD for Timor-Leste. The proposed 

country program is comprehensive and responds to the most pressing 

SRHR challenges in the country. Germany especially appreciates the 

focus on multisectoral youth programmes, including comprehensive 

sexuality education. Furthermore, Germany supports the emphasis on 

SGBV prevention and response services. 

We extend our sincere gratitude for Germany’s positive 

feedback regarding the new draft CPD for Timor-Leste. We 

are particularly encouraged by the appreciation for its 

comprehensive nature and responsiveness to the most pressing 

challenges related to sexual and reproductive health and rights, 

gender-based violence and youth development in the country. 

We reassure our continued engagement with Germany during 

the CPD approval process and beyond.  

 

______________ 


